
The City of Leavenworth is accepting Proposals from qualified vendors to construct an 
expansion to the existing skatepark. Interested vendors may obtain copies of the actual Request 
for Proposal (RFP) from Andrew See (City Finance Dept. 913-684-0346 
andrew.see@firstcity.org). Proposals must be received by the City Clerk’s Office (100 N. 5th St. 
Leavenworth, KS 66048) no later than 2:00 p.m. August 6th, 2024 at which time and place the 
proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud.  PRINCIPLE ITEMS OF WORK 
Construction/installation of a skatepark “bowl” with appropriate drainage. The bowl (min. depth 
of 5’) is to be constructed with concrete, tie into the existing pad, and have a finish appropriate 
with skatepark industry standards.  Firms are encouraged to visit the existing skatepark located 
at 2100 Ottawa St. on their own to survey the site. All questions concerning the project should 
be addressed to Steve Grant at 913-651-2203 or by email at sgrant@firstcity.org, or Brian 
Bailey at 913-758-6610, email bbailey@firstcity.org.  Proposals must be submitted in sealed 
envelopes with all required documents included and be clearly marked with “Project No. 
2024-SKATEPARK EXPANSION”.  Failure to comply may preclude consideration of the 
proposal. The City’s governing body reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive 
informalities.  THE CITY OF LEAVENWORTH By: Sarah Bodensteiner, CMC, City Clerk 
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